
Bethel Park Music Boosters Executive Board Meeting  

May 30, 2018 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:15 by Pam Bruchwalski 

President report:  Pam Bruchwalski 

     Welcome remarks from Melissa Davin (incoming president) 

      Please fill out Google document with parent and student info as well as volunteer opportunities                

Secretary Report: Janice Brusoski 

 Approval of minutes as posted on website – Stacey Lucidore and Beth Turner 

 Motion approved for minutes as posted   YES 

Treasurer’s Report: Lisa Como     

    Financials as posted by L Como 

    Payments for trip and musical all accounted – begin close out of this year  

Director’s Report – Mr. Petrossi   Mrs. Glover 

    6th and 8th grade bands to perform at PNC park! June 6th! 

    Please come and support the BP Music bands- ticket information is available through Mr. Petrossi 

    Mini band camp has gone well 

Student Director’s Report:  Katherine Kimes, Carlyn Keating and Kayla Dell- Thanked boosters for help all year. 

Committee Reports: 
Audit – no report 

Band Banquet – Melissa Knight and Lisa Thompson   - no report 

Band Festival – Audrey Lucchitti and Michelle McKain - No report 

 (Audrey Lucchitti and Janice Brusoski 2018 -2019 chairs)   

By-Laws – Jessica D. –by laws are completed and voted upon – see Weebly site for them 

Chaperones – Laura Hoffman – no report 

Hoagies – Bill and Angela Bioni     Thank you for your 6 years of service! (Joe and Barb Bell new chairs) 



 

 

 

Musical Support –  

Cast Party –Beth Turner and Terry Petrossi      - no report 

 (Need one additional chairperson with Beth) 

Gift Sales- Pam Bruchwalski – no report-  (new chair Connie Lewis) 

Luncheon – Carol Isenberg and Amy Wilhelm –   no report ( Carol Isenberg and Richelle Aronhalt new chairs) 

Outreach: 

Membership – Janet Walker   no report 

Music Advocacy – Jennifer Nestler    no report (Need chairperson) 

Social Committee – Gail and Keith Hoppe  - no report 

Performance Attire –Sharon Kimes, Kim DeRose     (Stacey Lucidore and Stacie Doman- new chairs- 

                                      Assistants who can sew are always needed 

                                      Band uniforms have been turned in after Memorial Day parade  

Publicity – Bob and Stacie Doman      all signs are housed with them and may need updating before new sales 

School Board – L. Moorhead no report  (open chair) 

Senior Night – Gail Tarr    no report - (open Chair) 

Trip – Pam/Melissa/Janice/Lisa/Mr. Petrossi      

Video - Nick De Rose   No report (open chair) 

Ways and Means – Mary Jane McCall no report (Gail Tarr new chair) 

    Pride and Performance shirts were on sale during Mini band camp- will be on sale during August camp 

Yearbook – Joanne and Tom Evans     - (John Williams new chairperson) Thank you for amazing book! 

                       

Old Business:  

     

New Business:  



                                  

General booster meetings schedule will be updated on Weebly site 

E-Board meeting being scheduled 

 

Adjournment: 745pm motion by seconded by Tom Evans and Carol Isenberg 

Submitted by: Janice Brusoski- Secretary 

 

 

 

   

 

 


